

January 22, 2021

Al Eskanazy
Community Police Relations Foundation Inc.
4775 Collins Avenue, Suite 3603
Miami Beach, FL 33140

Dear Al and members of the Community Police Relations Foundation,

Thank you for your generous donation of 800 sweatshirts and \$1,000 for sneakers for our most fragile students. These items will help us fill the many requests from our schools for students in need.

I invite you and your members to visit our "Shop," located at Lindsey Hopkins Technical College. At The Shop, our families shop in privacy for brand new items such as clothing, shoes, school supplies, toiletries, and personal items, as well as non-perishable food from our pantry.

We are grateful for your commitment and leadership in making this possible. On behalf of our students and their families, who benefit from your generosity, I thank you.

Together we can make a difference for our most deserving students.

Sincerely,

Diana Venturini Executive Director

Office of Community Engagement

Board of Directors

Alberto M. Carvalho • Perla Tabares Hantman • Matthew S. Anderson • Natacha Munilla Bastian • Celia de la Llama Alan H. Fein • David L. Marcus • Suzan McDowell • Kadisha Phelps • Peter E. Salomon Alfred G. Smith • Wayne E. Stephens • Sandra West • Julie A.S. Williamson 1450 N.E. Second Avenue, Suite 931 • Miami, FL 33132 • 305-995-7317 • www.giveourstudentstheworld.org